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February 12, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
COVID-19 Case Update 
Total COVID-19 cases are significantly down in our school community and the Town. The rate of 
vaccination in Colchester is currently 11%. 
 

 
 
 
Winter Weather 
Next week’s weather forecast shows the possibility of several winter storms. Please be prepared for 
possible remote learning days. This revised memo outlines inclement weather procedures: ​Update on 
Inclement Weather Days  
 
Upcoming Week: February 16-19 
 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH: NO SCHOOL - PRESIDENTS’ DAY 
 
Colchester Elementary School and Jack Jackter Intermediate School 

○ Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday:  full in-person learning 
 

William J. Johnston Middle School and Bacon Academy 
○ Tuesday & Wednesday: Group 1 in-person 
○ Thursday & Friday: Group 2 in-person 

 

mailto:jburt@colchesterct.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/132rsZR8YaU_DkLZc92cTtqJFDF6ra1Li/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/132rsZR8YaU_DkLZc92cTtqJFDF6ra1Li/view?usp=sharing


 
Have a question or concern? 

● EMAILS  
General questions: covid19@colchesterct.org 
Tech questions: techhelp@colchesterct.org 
BOE questions: boardquestions@colchesterct.org 

 
Frequently asked questions: ​CPS Parent FAQ​. For the most current update on COVID-19, please visit 
ct.gov/coronavirus​. Information on the impact of COVID-19 in our community can be found here: ​CT 
COVID-19-Data-Tracker​. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Jeffrey Burt, Superintendent 
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